
 
FO GUANG UNIVERSITY 

No.160, Linwei Rd., Jiaosi, Yilan County 26247, Taiwan (R.O.C.) 

Tel. 886-3-9871000 ,  Fax. 886-3-9874813 

 

President Korsak Chairasmisak 
Go Association of Thailand 
THAILAND  

20 August, 2019 
Dear President Korsak Chairasmisak, 

We are pleased to inform you that the Fo Guang University will be holding the 2019 FGU Asian University 
Go Tournament on 28 November – 2 December, 2019 at the Fo Guang University in Yilan. The local 
University Go Tournament will be organized at the same time.  

For the FGU Asian University Go Tournament, it would be an honor for us to welcome 3 university students 
and a Team Leader or an Officer from the Go Association of Thailand to join the tournament. Other 
administration or academic supervisors from your institutes can be extra included. The expenditure for 
tournament participation, meals, accommodations, and tourism in Taiwan will be covered by us.  

For your information, invitations are also extended to 8 Universities in Thailand, Singapore, Malaysia, Japan, 
Korea, and Taiwan.  

We would appreciate your responses by 20 September, 2019. After we receive your reply, we will send you 
the program and registration details.  

For further queries and communication, please contact: 

  Ph.D. Lin, Andy 
  Director 

Center of Go Development 
  No.160, Linwei Rd., Jiaosi, Yilan County 26247, Taiwan (R.O.C.) 
  E-mail : andy60084@gmail.com 
  Fax : 886-3-9874813 
  Office Direct Line : 886-3-9871000 ext.12630 
  Mobile : 886-955-331015 

 

We look forward to welcoming your Team. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
President of Fo Guang University  


